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OFFICIAL 

Community Relations  
          Square One  
          4 Travis Street 
          Manchester  
           M1 2NY   
   
          T 03457 11 41 41 
 
July 2022 Ref: Buckingham Road, 

A413.   
   

         Dear neighbour, 
 
I am writing to let you know that we will be carrying out repairs to the bridge on Buckingham 
Road, Winslow. Due to the age and condition of the Buckingham Road bridge, the structure 
needs to be upgraded to modern standards to ensure it is safe for road and rail users once the 
new East West Rail line opens. 

 
To ensure the safety of the public and our workforce whilst we carry out these works, we will 
need to close the footpaths on the north and south of the structure. To minimise disruption on 
the local community, we will be closing the footpaths in two phases. One footpath will remain 
open for the public to use whilst the team are working on the other. This is being timed to align 
with school holidays, as the south/west footpath is used extensively by school children. 
 
The south/west footpath will be closed from Monday 25th July 2022 to Tuesday 9th August 
2022. The north/east footpath will then be closed from Tuesday 9th August 2022 to Wednesday 
31st August 2022. 

 
The maps below show the two phases in which we will be closing the footpaths. 2-way vehicular 
access to Buckingham Road will be maintained to residents, businesses, and properties at all 
times during these works. 

 
Phase 1 on the south/west footpath:  25/07/ 22 - 09/08/22 
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Phase 2 on the north/east footpath:  09/08/22 - 31/08/22 

        
 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact publicinformation@ewralliance.co.uk or 
call our 24hr helpline on 03457 11 41 41. 
 
Did you know we issue project newsletters on a quarterly basis summarising project progress 
and upcoming works in your area? Please email publicinformation@ewralliance.co.uk if you 
would like to be added to our mailing list. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
            
East West Rail Alliance 
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